
From: Andi Elliott [mailto:AndiE@communityadvocates.net]  

Sent: Monday, July 21, 2014 4:03 PM 
To: Murphy, Michael (Alderman) 

Cc: Robert Cherry 
Subject: RE: Meeting Follow up  

 

Good Afternoon President Murphy, 

Community Advocates is always thankful when evidenced based programming to reduce and 

prevent poverty, violence, and other social harms and disparities are supported by public 

agencies and private donors.  We believe the One Summer Plus program will emerge as an 

evidenced based program that will prevent and reduce youth violence in the City of 

Milwaukee.  We’re pleased that funds have been committed to the program.  At this point in 

order to begin implementation and the first year pilot funding from the City of Milwaukee will 

not be required.  Attached is an overview of the pilot program that was prepared for the State of 

Wisconsin Department of Children & Families.  I am hopeful that you or your representative will 

be able to join us on August 14th for the site visit in Chicago.  Please let me know if you have any 

questions about this program or any other Community Advocates programs and initiatives.    

 

Best regards, 

Andi Elliott 

 

Andi Elliott, Interim Chief Executive Officer 

Community Advocates, Inc. 

728 N. James Lovell  

Milwaukee, WI 53233 

414.270.2941, 414.270.2971 Fax, 414.517.6718 Cell 
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